
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2nd, 2025 

 

Dear Hope Community Public Charter School Families, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, after careful 

consideration, Hope Community Public Charter School will not be offering its own summer 

programming this year. We understand this news may be disappointing, as our summer 

programs have always provided valuable learning and enrichment opportunities for our 

students. 

 

Our primary goal remains to support our students’ continued growth and engagement over the 

summer months. To that end, we are committed to assisting families in finding alternative 

summer programs, ideally at the schools your children will be attending in the upcoming school 

year. Participating in these programs can help students become familiar with their new school 

communities, meet future classmates, and ease the transition in the fall. 

 

We encourage families to explore summer offerings at your child’s next school, as many local 

schools and organizations provide a variety of academic, arts, and enrichment camps. If you 

need assistance identifying or applying to these programs, please reach out to our main office or 

your child’s current teacher. We are happy to help connect you with resources and provide 

recommendations. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. We are dedicated to ensuring 

every student has a safe, engaging, and productive summer, even if it looks a little different this 

year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 


